
Message from the Headteacher 
Welcome back to the second half of the Sprint Term—  it has been 

refreshing to see the sun shining.   Long may it continue! 

The children have thrown themselves into their learning and it is 

lovely to see busy classrooms around the school.   

There are many school trips that have been organised for the 

upcoming terms; please see your Abor account to confirm your 

child’s attendance as, if we do not have enough uptake, the trips 

will have to be cancelled which is always disappointing for all 

concerned.  Have a lovely weekend.  

Stephanie Meikle 

Donations 

With spring and summer just around the corner we are looking 
for donations to resource the playground with imaginative 
play items. 

We are looking for a range of items including dressing up 
clothes, toy vehicles, plastic animals, dolls, old suitcases and 
donations of items for the mud kitchen that we would like to 
build. 

If you have any items that you would like to donate we would 
love to make use of them, 

Book Donations 

Whilst we greatly appreciate donations of books for the library 
that your children no longer read, we would ask that you don not 
send in annuals or encyclopaedias as we do not have space for 
these. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

CHILDREN'S SLEEP AWARENESS MONTH IS 
HERE!   
 

The Sleep Charity are delighted to launch this campaign 
putting the spotlight on children's sleep. 

Did you know that up to 50% of children struggle with 
sleep at some point, which rises to 80% where there is a 
diagnosis of SEND?  

Poor sleep can lead to cranky mornings, trouble focusing in 
school, and even long-term health challenges - not to 
mention tired, stressed-out parents. That’s why we’re 
dedicating an entire month to raising awareness about the 
importance of sleep for children.  

Whether you’re navigating toddler wake ups, battling 
bedtimes, or convincing your teen to switch off at night, 
the sleep charity are here to help!  What’s coming in 
February:  

✨  Practical tips for better sleep routines.  

✨  Free weekly webinars with our experts to tackle 
 sleep challenges.  

✨  Resources, info and challenges.  

 

The Sleep Charity want to work together with you to make 
bedtime battles a thing of the past. Follow us for updates, 
tips, and resources, and get ready to sleep better this 
February! Download the supporter's pack here: 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/get-involved/awareness-
events/ 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  170 
minutes of lost learning due 
to lateness. 21 pupils were  

late this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

Y3/4 Dodgeball 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Table 
Tennis 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Tag Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 
Gymnastics 

KINGFISHERS 

Sharing 
Assembly 

 
JMF rehearsal 

@ The 
Ridgeway 

  
KS2 Hockey 
Tournament 

Grab a book  

From Monday we will be putting a selection of books out at 
the end of the school day. Please help yourselves to any that 
your children may wish to read. These are free of charge. 

 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/get-involved/awareness-events/
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